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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

15/1 

Liturgy 

 

Tuesday 

16/1 

 

Wednesday 

17/1 

Swimming Y3 

Thursday 

18/1 

Y4 class Mass @9:15am 

Friday 

19/1 

Library Y3/4 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Staffing changes: 

Mrs Whalley has moved from 

Year 4 to support in Early Years. 

Mr O’Halloran, trainee teacher, 

will be supporting in Year 4 on a 

Thursday and Friday.  

We continue to have several 

students (KEVI and university) 

supporting in school throughout 

the week.  

11th January 2018 

Summer dates for the diary: 

Sports day  

22/6/18 

Beach trip  

28/6/18 

Teacher training day 

29/6/18 

Newminster transition  

4/7/18 

Chantry transition  

5&6/7/18 

Sports day alternative date 

13/7/18 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I try to follow our 

school and classroom rules 

HAPPY NEW YEAR and ALL THE BEST FOR 2018 

CHRISTMAS THANK YOU: On behalf of all the staff thank you for all the 

kind wishes, prayers and gifts we received before Christmas. We are still 

munching our way through the chocolates in the staffroom! 

PANTO:  The children had a fantastic time 

when the Panto visited before Christmas. 

To have such a wonderful afternoon for 

the children we rely on your voluntary 

contributions to help with the cost. Please 

continue to support the school  in this way. 

PE: Mr Dimmick will be teaching PE in the 

school hall for the next 5 weeks so there is no need to bring outside PE 

clothes this half term.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM: As we begin a new year can I remind all parents to 

make sure that their child is wearing the correct uniform—footwear in 

particular—black shoes are required.   

SNACKS AT BREAK: A reminder about snacks a break time. Please make 

sure that it is fruit only. This is to make sure that our pupils with allergies 

are not at risk.  

KEYRINGS AND BOOK BAGS: More and more of the school book bags 

now seem to be laden down with keyrings. Please can you make sure that 

your child’s book bag has one small keyring to help identify it. We are 

hoping to start keeping them in their classroom trays as they are designed 

to perfectly fit inside—minus large keyrings.  This will help with the 

cloakroom organisation.  

PARENT CONSULTATIONS:  

Mon 26/3/18 Nursery and Reception Parent consultation afternoon 

Tues 27/3/18 Year 1 and Year 2 Parent consultation afternoon 

Wed 28/2/18 Year 3 and Year 4 Parent consultation afternoon 

Thurs 1/3/18 Whole school parent consultation evening 

Timeslots can be requested from the office closer to the dates. 
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